
NZX Announcement 

19 October 2021 

Resignation of Chief Executive Officer 

Marsden Maritime Holdings advises that its Chief Executive, Felix Richter, has today 
announced his resignation.  

Mr Richter said he was pleased with what had been achieved in his 3 years with the 
Company and he now wants to focus on other opportunities. Mr Richter will work until 
21 January 2022 and the Company will commence a search for a new Chief 
Executive in the meantime.  

The Company’s Chair, Murray Jagger said he wanted to thank Mr Richter for his 
efforts for Marsden Maritime and he wished him well for the future. 

For further information please contact: 

Gavin Carroll 
FINANCIAL CONTROLLER/COMPANY SECRETARY 
M: 022 106 3964 
E: gc@marsdenmaritime.co.nz 


